
March 30,2015 

Dr Denean Adams; 
Superintendent of School and the 
Harvey District 152 Board of Education; 

I Yvonne Jones am writing this letter to 
announce my retirement at the end of 2014-2015 
school year. 

I have enjoyed working for the past 16 years 
for Harvey School District 152. I will miss 
working with the wonderful staff and students, 
but I must leave at this time. 

Thank you for 16 wonderful years. 

Sincerely yours; 

<--e- 4---7-1--te---- 

rs. Yvonne ones 
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